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12th June 2024 
 
Non-Uniform Days 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following information sent out recently regarding non-uniform days in school, I just want to 
clarify what is happening.  
 
On Friday 14th June, the children can come to school in non-uniform in return for a 
chocolate donation. This will help us create our chocolate tombola for the summer fair.  
 
On Monday 17th June, the children can come to school in non-uniform in return for a bottle 
or another donation which we will use for prizes in various games for the summer fair.  
 
On Friday 21st June, the children can come to school wearing something yellow (or 
something else which is bright if they don’t anything yellow) for a £1 donation which goes 
directly to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust.  Children can bring their cash donation to school or 
alternatively, we have a fundraising page if you wish to donate online.  
 
CYSTIC FIBROSIS TRUST ONLINE DONATIONS PAGE LINK 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
As always, thank you so much for your support.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher  

http://www.ellingtonprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk/about-us/cf-week/wear-yellow-day
https://cysticfibrosistrust.enthuse.com/pf/jenny-dyer

